4th November 2013

Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term the children in Year 3 will be learning all about Ancient Greece. To help bring the topic to life we have arranged for a visit from a fantastic historical actress!

She will be spending the morning with the children in various roles from Ancient Greece. This will enable the children to learn more about the Greeks, ask questions and to also be involved with some drama work to support their learning.

In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the morning's visit. Please make your contribution via the ParentPay website.

We are sure you will agree that this is a fantastic learning opportunity for the children. Keep a look out on the website for images of the children at work!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Rebecca Turner Deputy Head Teacher